
 

              

                                                                                           

 

 

               Dear Parents                                                                                                                        6th November 2018 

Pledge Auction – in SCHOOL Hall Friday 9th November 7.00 pm     

We have had some great offers for the Pledge Auction - please look on the school website for the whole list. 
Don’t miss out - if you are unable to come in person, please leave sealed bids in the office. Dave Marlee is 
doing his legendary pies (with a vegetarian option), and there is a licensed bar, and a Tuck shop for the 
children. Class 1 will be open for children to play board games and Lego while the Auction is going on, and I 
will be supervising them in there. It would really help if you could let us know in advance that you are coming 
so that we know how many to cater for. Tickets are £5.00 from the office.  

After School Clubs 

Clubs will be running as usual until the week beginning Monday 17th December. This half term we will be 
having Lego and Games on Monday, PE club on Tuesday, Film Club on Wednesday and Craft Club on Thursday, 
where we will be making crafts for the Christmas Fair which will run from 3.15 – 4.30 on Thursday 6th 
December. PLEASE fill in the slip below to give permission for your child to attend this club, and return it to 
Mrs Hilton by Thursday 9th November.  

Individual School Photos 

Don’t forget, the school photographer will be coming to take individual photos and photos with siblings on 
Monday 12th November. These will be processed in good time for you to be able to order them for Christmas.      

Remembrance Sunday Service 

A reminder that there is a special Remembrance Sunday Service on Sunday 11th November at 10.30 am to 
commemorate the 100th anniversary of Armistice. This will take place in the Parish Hall, which was built as a 
war memorial for Hexhamshire in 1920. The children from Class 2 have been working hard on art and poems 
for a special display. There will also be some children’s history work to look at, and a recording of their singing 
and poetry recital, and some pupils will be helping to run a ‘Dressing Station’ to demonstrate their bandaging 
skills. It would be lovely to see you there.  

Yours sincerely 

 

                Miss Jenny Morgan 

 

CRAFT CLUB 

      I give permission for my child ________________________________ to come to Craft Club 

     Signed ____________________________________________________________________ 

Whitley Chapel Church of England First School 
Leazes Lane, Steel, Hexham, Northumberland, NE47 0HB 
Telephone and Fax: 01434 673294 
Email: Admin@whitleyfirst.northumberland.sch.uk 
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